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LAUNDE PRIMARY SCHOOL  
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20 April 2020 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
We hope you have had a safe Easter holiday and have managed to do lots of activities with the children in 
your homes.  It was nice to see that the weather was warm and therefore you could do lots of outdoor 
work in the garden and spend time together. 
 
As promised here are the individual emails for each of the year groups for you to contact the teachers.  A 
teacher from each year group will be available between 9am-3pm each day to answer any queries about 
the work.  If you have more than one child in the school the query must go to the relevant teacher of the 
year group.  We hope you enjoy doing the work that should take approximately 2 hours.  There should be 
no need to print anything out as the children can get the information on the screen and then use pen and 
paper to carry out the activity. 
 
Here are the emails for each year group: 
 
year6staff@launde.leics.sch.uk 
year5staff@launde.leics.sch.uk 
year4staff@launde.leics.sch.uk 
year3staff@launde.leics.sch.uk 
year2staff@launde.leics.sch.uk 
year1staff@launde.leics.sch.uk 
eyfs@launde.leics.sch.uk 
 
Please remember children like routine and from talking to many of you this is already in place.  However it 
is never too late to start a routine of work and play, this will help your child feel secure. 
 
With lockdown continuing for another 3 weeks we know that many of you are concerned about your 
children’s learning but please do not stress about school work as we will make sure that the children are 
back on track once we return as we will have prepared for that.  Teachers are amazing and are able to 
cater for absences and fill gaps in learning.  However what we do know that is that we need your children 
to be happy, content and secure with everything happening around them at this moment in time.  What we 
need from you is for you to share your calmness, strength and laughter with your children during this time 
to achieve that aim.  The work will be sent out on a weekly basis until we know when schools will return.  If 
you have any queries around school work please contact teachers on the year group email.  However if 
your query is about other matters please contact the office. 
 
Keep smiling, stay safe. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Inderjit Sandhu 
Executive Headteacher 
 

EXECUTIVE HEAD TEACHER 
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